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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 2 – Wednesday 26th April 2023 

It has been another busy week and I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching across a number of classes and getting to 

know lots more of the children.  

 

I am very much looking forward to working in 5O from next week. I will be teaching all day on Tuesdays for the 

rest of this term. I’m sure you will join me in wishing Miss Osborne all the very best as she starts her maternity 

leave. 

 

We are all also looking forward to next Friday, 5th May. The children can come to school in red, white and blue 

and the day will be rounded off by the PTA’s wonderful Coronation Tea from 3:15pm.  

Stephen Atkinson 

Bake Sales Year 1 Bake Sale 

Thank you for all the hard work and effort that the Year 1 bakers and volunteers put into 

the recent bake sale.  

The bake sale was a huge success, thanks to the Year 1 creativity and enthusiasm, plus the 

school community's overall generosity. The delicious treats which were baked and bought, 

sold out completely and raised £191.10 which will go towards vital funds for Year 

1.  Once again, thank you to everyone who helped out on the day. 

 

Reception bake sale 

The next bake sale is on Friday 19th May and this time, Reception will be providing the 

donations.  We welcome cakes, bakes, buys, fruit, etc as long as they are nut free.  Dairy 

free and gluten free are also very welcome and its cash only on the day - ideally loose 

change please.  We also need volunteers to help on the day, especially from Reception. 

Please message the PTA if you can help out or if you have any questions. 

 

Library Closure On the 4th of May the library will be closed after school to parents.  

Coronation Tea 

Party   

Friday 5th May 

 

Get ready to kick off your shoes and enjoy an 

afternoon of family fun on the school grounds next 

Friday from 3.15pm!  

 

Don't forget to bring your picnic blanket for a laid-

back and relaxing time with your Mayfield 

community. We've got a fun schedule of activities 

planned, including a spread of scones and 

refreshments, a crown parade, and a design a stamp 

competition. (Templates for the stamp are available 

at the office.) 

 

Head over to fundmayfield.com to find out more and if you’re feeling extra generous you 

could lend a hand by baking scones or volunteering on the day - we look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

                     

  

http://www.fundmayfield.com/
https://www.volunteersignup.org/KAQYT
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School Lunch 

Prices 

This terms prices for school lunch are as follows: 

 

Per Day £2.50,  Per Week £12.50,  Half Term £72.50 

 

 

  

Monday 24th April  St George’s Day Lunch 

Monday 1st May  May Day Bank Holiday 

Friday 5th May  Coronation Tea Party from 3.15pm 

Monday 8th May  Coronation Bank Holiday  

 

 


